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THE TOWN OF BADGER

Important Notice!

As water levels are high and will continue to be high for
the foreseeable future, people are advised to stay away
from the Exploits River, Badger Brook, and Little Red
Indian River as well as culverts and drains in our area.

Parents are asked to keep their children and pets away
from these areas as water levels may rise unexpectedly.



